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ERD/M&PRD/PR/01/2018-27                 March 29, 2018 

Opening of concerned branches to facilitate the collection of Govt duties/taxes on March 31, 2018 

In order to facilitate the collection of Government duties / taxes, NIFT will provide a special clearing 

facility on the advice of State Bank of Pakistan on Saturday, March 31, 2018 at 5:00 p.m. 

All banks are, therefore, advised to keep their concerned branches open on March 31, 2018 

(Saturday) till such time that is necessary to facilitate the special clearing for Government 

transactions. 
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